To whom it may concern

I am the club Chairman of Waveney F.C. an FA accredited Tier 3 club.

I am writing to offer the clubs wholehearted support to Suffolk County F.A. in applying for funding to maintain and upgrade the facilities at Barnards centre Point, Barnards Way. Lowestoft. 

The site has been used by the club since it was opened and the facilities in the pavilion and the 3G pitch are in serious need of capital investment.

The centre has been the hub of football for many years and caters for around 700 children and adults registered with Waveney F.C. The community of north Lowestoft and the town of Lowestoft in general would greatly benefit from an upgrade to the floodlights, the 3G pitch and the pavilion which could become a wonderful community hub with the sufficient investment and the vision from Suffolk FA and their partners and brought up to modern day standards, including a more greener environment particularly relevant in today’s financial climate. 

I sincerely hope you look at the application favourably and to re-iterate we unequivocally support Suffolk FA in their application. 

Yours sincerely 

REDACTED

Waveney F.C.
Club Chairman
